
PUBLIC NOTICE 23-03 

Notice is hereby given that the Georgia Structural Pest Control Commission will hold regular 2024 
meetings in accordance with the statutory provisions of the Georgia Structural Pest Control Act, 
specifically O.C.G.A § 43-45-1 as follows:  

January 9 
February 13 
March 12 
April 9 
May 14 
June 11 
August 13 
September 10 
October 8 
November 12 
December 10  

All meetings will begin at 10:00 AM. The meetings will be held online via Zoom except for meetings to be 
held in-person. The in-person meetings will be announced including the locations. 

The January 9th meeting will be held at 10:00am and will be hosted by the Department of Entomology in 
the Chapel at the University of Georgia located at 109 Herty Drive, Athens, GA  

Should it be necessary to hold any meeting elsewhere, such fact shall be posted on the Structural Pest 
Control Commission website prior to the time the meeting would have normally begun. 

Announcement of any called meeting shall be posted on the Structural Pest Control Commission website 
at least 24 hours prior to the time of the meeting. 

For additional information contact the Structural Pest Division at (404) 656-3641 or 

SPCC@agr.georgia.gov 

Signed: 

Commissioner Tyler Harper, Secretary 

November 1, 2023 


